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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Thursday, 23 May 2019 4:40 pm

To:

Subject: You’re invited to the Samsung Community Hub reveal tomorrow!

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

You’re invited to the Samsung Community Hub reveal tomorrow! 

Thanks to our friends at Samsung and a popular Kiwi renovation show returning to 
screens soon, we have given the North Stand’s Entry A Lounge a makeover so it is 
now ready to act as a community meeting space available for you. 

We are pleased to invite you and your families to join us for drinks and nibbles from 
6.30pm tomorrow, Friday 24 May, to witness the big reveal of our new Samsung 
Community Hub. 

The Community Hub now flaunts the latest Samsung appliances and audio visual 
products installed throughout the kitchen and meeting space. We will let you know 
over the coming weeks how to book the Samsung Community Hub for your events. 

Please note some filming will be taking place – we look forward to seeing you at 
Entry A tomorrow, off Walters Road! 
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Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, however if you wish you can unsubscribe here and you 
can view our  privacy policy here. 

   

 


